
Report of the Canterbury Waste Subcommittee to the Council meeting of 28 April 2005 

5. CHANGE OF DATE JUNE 2005 MEETING 
 
 Members noted that the date of Monday 13 June 2005 originally scheduled for a meeting of the 

Subcommittee would now clash with the date set aside by the Christchurch City Council for 
consideration of its draft 2005/06 Annual Plan. 

 
 The Subcommittee therefore resolved that should a meeting of the Subcommittee be required this be 

held on Monday 20 June 2005 at 2pm.   
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


